ANDHRA UNIVERSITY
SCHOOL OF DISTANCE EDUCATION
VISAKHAPATNAM-530 003

Prof K.Visweswara Rao Date: 14.03.2023
Director

Dear Learner,

Greetings from the School of Distance Education, Andhra University.

We are pleased to inform you that the Personal Contact Program for Master of Computer
Applications (Second Year) Online Classes for the academic year 2022-2023 is scheduled
from March 25, 2023, to April 03, 2023. The contact program will include lectures delivered
by experienced teachers, which will effectively supplement your study requirements. We
advise you to follow the schedule and attend the classes accordingly.

Please join the WhatsApp group using the link provided below to receive further information.
WhatsApp Group link: https://chat.whatsapp.com/FYul23f12dd80xgwON9XBX

Yours sincerely,
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Prof. K. Visweswara Rao
Director, School of Distance Education
Andhra University.
Director
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